" See Dual Record changer now on display AT

> CONSOLIDATED SUPPLY LTD. Rockwood Ave.

Open Fridays till 9:00 P.M."

KISSIMMEE KENNELS

Professional trimming and grooming of poodles by appointment. Fancy collars

and leads complete line of Poodle accessories. Minature and toy poodles. Championship blood lines, selection of colours, excelent temperment.

PH. KISSIMMEE KENNELS REG. 357-8131

GEARY, N. B.







Phone 475-3335

The HILL

Action Corps

This week's Action Corps meeting attempted to solve some of the technical problems encountered in tutoring at one of the Indian Reserves in the

The meeting took place on Monday, Dec. 1 at SUB. Last "anti-establishment". week the Action Corps managed to get one group of students out to Kingsclear Reserve on Tuesday evening.

Some misunderstanding concerning the use of the Indian school building on the Reserve curtailed the work of the Action Corps and this week students will as a result limit the turoring to individual homes. The response of the Indian children to the tutors was enthusiastic and a number of parents commented favourably on the activity.

Attendance was higher than last week with about 50 students now ready for tutoring. Tutoring evenings will be increased to 4 evenings: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. The students assist the Indian kids in their homework from 6:30 to 8:00 P.M.

A next meeting is scheduled for Monday, Dec. 8, at 7 P.M. in Room 102, SUB open to all interested. So far, the group has been able to operate without any funds and hope to be able to continue to do so in

Party Planned

the future.

There will be a Christmas party for all wives and children of Overseas Students on Tuesday, December 16, at 2:30 p.m., in the Dr. G.M. Young, Memorial Hall (Wilmot Church).

Transportation will be provided. Anyone interested in meeting this group would be very welcome. Please contact the Overseas Student Adviser's Office, Extension, 444.

Host Banquet

The Saint John "Y's" Men's questioning.

b are hosting the Overseas With the aid Club are hosting the Overseas tour of the main points of the students have been girls. interest in Saint John.

Campus Quickies

No Birth Control Pamphlet

victi

dam

side.

belo

Arts

Aus

belo

vehi

road

Lib

righ

dan

bui

rea

rigi ini \$3

The students of UNB will not be getting information on birth control from the SRC before Christmas, says SRC Administrator Wayne Charters.

Officially, the printer in Montreal says the backlog of orders is holding up printing; unofficially, it is rumoured that there is static about the introductory page of the booklet which is termed

Campus Development

Thursday, November 13, is a memorable date in the annals of the University's Information Office, and for its neighbour, the Department of Development.

On that day the two offices moved from the historic Old Arts Building - where the Information Office had been located for over 20 years - into the almost equally historic and well-preserved "Neville Homestead", now relocated down the hill from Lady Dunn Hall.

The move has given both offices more space for the present and a little space for future expansion.

Receive Scholarships

Two students attending UNBSJ have been awarded Louis B. Mayer Memorial Scholarships valued at \$625 a year for two years. The scholarships are available to students enrolled in any course at UNBSJ who are from the area, and have high scholastic standing and breadth of interest.

The recipients are Wayne McLennan and Marilyn Grant, both first year Arts students.

Seeks Basement Ideas

The Board of Directors of the Student Union Building is calling for proposals and/or applications from students for use of the area in the basement presently known as the Cask and Anchor. Please inquire at the SUB office for further information.

Free Concert Here

Admission is free to a concert being given by the University Chorun in the Student Union Building on Tuesday, December 2, beginning at 8:30 p.m.

The programme will include works by Palestrina, Wilbye, Bach, Gilbert and Sullivan, Vaughan Williams, Gustav Holst, and Knut Nystedt.

Narc Investigation **Swamps Sackville**

SACVILLE, N.B. (CUP) -The RCMP narcotics division has pulled into this small Maritime town in full force.

Four persons were arrested and charged with trafficking Thursday (November 20) while others were picked up for

Students and their families at a school principal the "narcs" noon-time banquet on have also been interrogating Tuesday, December 30. high school students - some Afterward, there will be a for over an hour. Most have of

charged afterwards that the process had been designed to scare them. No witnesses were present during the investigation and the girls charge they were not informed of their rights.

An RCMP spokesman said the investigation had been underway for some time. He eclined to say whether other

charges would be laid. Observers expect the investigation to move into the local Mount Allison university community soon.

